
REPLY TO 
ATTENTION OF 

Regulatory Division 
CENAE-PEC 

Rebecca Malloy 
DCP Searsport, LLC 
370 17th Street, Suite 2500 
Denver, CO 80202 

Dear Ms. Malloy: 

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
NEW ENGLAND DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

696 VIRGINIA ROAD 
CONCORD, MASSACHUSETTS 01742-2751 

APR 2 3 2013 

This concerns your Department of the Army permit, number NAE-2010-02347, that 
authorized the placement of fill below the ordinary high water line of an unnamed tributary to 
Long Cove and in adjacent freshwater wetlands at Searsport, Maine in order to develop a liquid 
propane storage and off loading facility on Mack Point. 

In a letter dated April 12, 2013, your Maine attorney indicated that you now have no 
intention of proceeding with the project and that you wish to have the Corps revoke the permit. 
Furthermore, it is our understanding, based on conversations between your attorney and John 
Almeida of our Office of Counsel, that you do not wish to avail yourself of the opportunity to 
request a meeting with the District Engineer or a public hearing before a revocation decision is 
made. 

Therefore, in response to your request and in accordance with Title 33 CFR Part 325.7, 
your Department of the Army permit is revoked. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Jay Clement at 207-623-
8367 at our Manchester, Maine Project Office. 

BY AUTHORITY OF THE SECRETARY OF THE ARMY: 

Colonel, Corps of Engineers 
District Engineer 



Copies Furnished: 

James Beyer 
Maine Dept. of Environmental Protection 
106 Hogan Road 
Bangor, Maine 04401 

James Gillway, Manager 
Town of Searsport 
P.O. Box 499 
Searsport, Maine 04974 

James T. Kilbreth, Esq. 
Drummond-Woodsum 
84 Marginal Way, Suite 600 
Portland, Maine 04101-2480 

Steve Wallace 
TRC Environmental 
400 Southborough Drive 
South Portland, Maine 04106 

Steven Hinchman, Esq. 
537 Fosters Point Road 
West Bath, Maine 04530 


